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NEVADA STATE BOARD OF ACCOUNTANCY 

1325 Airmotive Way, Suite 220 

Reno NV 89502 

(775) 786-0231 (Phone) 

(775) 786-0234 (Fax) 

cpa@nvaccountancy.com (Email) 
 

 

NOTICE OF WORKSHOP TO SOLICIT COMMENTS ON 

REGULATIONS PURSUANT TO EXECUTIVE ORDER 2023-003 

 

The Nevada State Board of Accountancy (“Board”), 1325 Airmotive Way, Suite 220, Reno NV 

89502, (775) 786-0231 has set a Workshop for purposes of soliciting comments from stakeholders 

pursuant to Executive Order 2023-003 regarding the Board’s regulations contained in Chapter 628 

of the Nevada Administrative Code.  The workshop has been set for: 

 

WORKSHOP 

 

Wednesday, March 22, 2023 

11:00 AM 

Nevada Society of CPAs 

5422 Longley Lane, Suite A 

Reno, NV  89502 

 

Teleconference Information 

(877) 873-8018 

2972156# 

 

The purpose of the workshop is to solicit comments from the accounting profession and all 

interested persons to: (i) vet their recommended changes; (ii) solicit input as to the merits of those 

changes; and (iii) identify other regulatory changes stakeholders feel are worthy of consideration, 

with regard to the Board’s regulations contained in Chapter 628 of the Nevada Administrative 

Code: 

 

A summary of the Board’s suggested amendments and proposed regulations to be removed is 

attached to this notice.  The proposed summary and the Board’s regulations can also be obtained 

by visiting the Board’s website at www.nvaccountancy.com or by contacting the Board office at 

(775) 786-0231 or email cpa@nvaccountancy.com.   

 

A copy of all materials relating to the proposed summary may be obtained at the workshop.  
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Comments & Written Submissions 

 

Persons wishing to comment upon the proposed action of the Board may appear at the scheduled 

workshop or may address their comments, data, views, or arguments in written form to: 

 

Nevada State Board of Accountancy 

1325 Airmotive Way, Suite 220 

Reno, Nevada 89502 

Email: cpa@nvaccountancy.com  

Telephone: (775) 786-0231 

Fax: (775) 786-0234 

 

Written submissions may be provided to the Board up to and including the date of the scheduled 

public workshop.   

 

Copies of this notice and the proposed summary will also be mailed to members of the public upon 

request.  A reasonable fee may be charged for copies if it is deemed necessary. 

 

This Notice of Workshop to Solicit Comments on Proposed Regulation has been sent to all the 

persons on the agency’s mailing list for administrative regulations, is available for viewing at: 

www.nvaccountancy.com  and www.notice.nv.gov and posted at the following locations:  

 

Clark County Court House – Las Vegas 

Las Vegas City Hall – Las Vegas 

Washoe County Court House – Reno 

Washoe County Library – Reno 
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